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30 September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

LIBRARY BOOK SALE 

 

The Library will be holding a Book Sale during break and lunchtime on Tuesday 5th October.  It has been 

a while since we were able to hold one, due to various levels of Covid restriction, so there is a large 

selection of books, both ex-library stock and donations.  As well as a wide range of fiction and non-fiction 

titles, there is a significant selection of study guides and textbooks, all at bargain prices. 

 

We can only accept cash at the Book Sale, so please remind your son to bring in money on the day (it is 

a good idea to bring a carrier bag, as well!).  The books will be very competitively priced and we don’t 

want anyone to miss out on new reading experiences.  It is a great way for your son to try out new 

authors or pick up some withdrawn Library books (including Non-Fiction) for very little money, and there 

is quite a buzz in the Library, as boys help each other make choices. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs. JP Jones 

Librarian 

             


